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Class Rewards ☺

Headteacher’s awards: 

Andes – for amazing sounds in English

Samarth – for great joining in in PE

School Rules Award:

Isaac – for using very kind hands with the chicks

English

This week our Red and Pink book 
groups have been writing about 
their stories. Our Word time 

group have been focussing on the 
sound /x/ and our Sounds time 

group have been focussing on the 
sound /b/.

PSD

This week we have thought about 
how humans grow and change and 
the things that we have learnt to 

do since we were babies. 

Topic

This week we have thought about 
continued to learn about living and 

non living things. We have met 
some newly hatched chicks, which 

we found very exciting!

Other News

We are excited about our art gallery next Tuesday! We hope to see lots of 
you there so we can show you our fantastic work!

Maths

This week we have been learning 
about shapes. Some of us have 

been matching like shapes, some 
of us have been learning shape 

names and some of us have been 
making and describing patterns 

with shapes.


